
Currently, 28 states require ignition 
interlocks in vehicles for people who have 
been convicted of impaired driving. Ignition 
interlocks prevent people from driving with 
a blood alcohol content (BAC) level above 
a set threshold, which helps lower 
re-arrest rates for alcohol-impaired 
driving. Studies show that installing 
ignition interlocks can help decrease 
re-arrest rates by nearly 70%.1
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